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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

Congratulations to the Philippine Journal 
of Pathology on its 2nd issue for 2024
On behalf of the PSP, Inc., it is my distinct honor to congratulate 
the Philippine Journal of Pathology (PJP) on the release of 
its 2nd issue for 2024, marking another milestone in its journey. 
As we celebrate the journal’s 8th year since its revival in 
2016, we are reminded of the PJP’s steadfast dedication 
to advancing the field of pathology in the Philippines and 
beyond.

The PJP has grown to become a vital platform for sharing 
research, fostering collaboration, and inspiring innovation 
within the Filipino pathology community. This achievement 
is a testament to the hard work, commitment, of the 
editorial team, contributors, and peer reviewers who have 
contributed to elevate the journal's standards and broaden 
its reach. 

As we look ahead, let us continue to envision a future where 
the Philippine Journal of Pathology evolves into a world-
class scientific publication—a beacon of excellence that 
reflects the best of Filipino research and expertise. Together, 
we can propel the PJP to greater heights, ensuring it serves 
as a key resource not only for local practitioners but also 
for the global scientific community. 

To the entire PJP team, thank you for your unwavering 
passion and dedication. You are not only chronicling the 
progress of our field but also paving the way for the next 
generation of pathologists to thrive. 

Congratulations once again on this significant milestone. 
May the PJP continue to inspire, educate, and lead in the 
years to come.
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